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Ombudsman inquiry finds the EBA should have 
forbidden Executive Director’s move to finance lobby 
group 

News  - 12/05/2020 

European Ombudsman Emily O'Reilly has found that the European Banking Authority (EBA) 
should not have allowed its former Executive Director to become CEO of a financial lobby 
association. The Ombudsman also found the EBA did not immediately put in place sufficient 
internal safeguards to protect its confidential information when the planned move became clear.

Read here the press release [Link]. 

https://www.ombudsman.europa.eu/press-release/127679

